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Dear Parents and Carers
Coronavirus

Firstly, | would like to thank the whole school community for their sensible response to the
current Covid-19 situation. During these unprecedented times, it is important we all support
each other, taking sensible action where needed and being considerate of everyone around.
The kindness and thoughtfulness we are observing from children, parents and staff is great
to see and important as we all move forwards together.

We continue to monitor the situation closely and respond in a timely fashion to the daily
Government advice and declarations by Public Health England. Our priority is to make
decisions in the best interests of all and at the same time, continue to educate and
safeguard the children in our care.

The most recent advice we have been given is:

e Any child with a fever or persistent cough should stay at home for 14 days.

e Anyone who lives within that household should also stay at home for 14 days.

e |f a parent/carer or other adult who lives in the household is displaying a fever or
persistent cough then any children who live within the household need to stay at home
for 14 days.

e [fyour child has an existing medical condition please check the information on the link
below and contact the school if you would like to discuss this further:

https:/ /www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-
and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-
protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults

We will continue to provide regular updates and we will be sending another letter later today
regarding home learning.

Yours sincerely
N%W‘“"’

Mr Vitarana
Headteacher

A Spring Partnership Trust School | Registered office: George Lane | Bromley | Kent BR2 7LQ
@ 020 3121 144 springpartnershiptrust@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk springpartnershiptrust.co.uk


https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-for-everyone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-older-people-and-vulnerable-adults

